
TOWN OF PRIMROSE 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

Notice of Site View 
 

Open Meetings Notice:  If this meeting is attended by one or more members of a Township governmental 
body who are not members of the body identified in this notice, their attendance may create a quorum 
under Wisconsin Open Meetings Law; However, no formal action will be taken by any governmental body 
at the above stated meeting other than the body identified in this meeting notice.  

 

The Town of Primrose Town Board will hold a site view on Saturday, October 11th, 2025 
starting at 9:00 AM. No formal action will be taken during these visits. 

 

• 9:00 AM: Daniel Wagner - Site visit to review a partially constructed driveway on 
Parcel 0507-154-8001-0. The property owner was previously instructed to halt 
construction; the purpose of this visit is to assess the current condition and 
determine next steps for compliance. 

• 10:00 AM: Javan Javadov - Site view to review the placement of a new agricultural 
building and driveway on Parcel 0507-041-9000-9. The agricultural building was 
approved; however, it may have been constructed in a location differing from 
that approval, and the driveway was built without Town approval (though it 
received County approval). Town officials will view the property from the public 
road only and will not be accessing the resident’s property. 

A quorum of the Town Board may be present. 

 


